
City of Wabash 

Milling & Paving Notice 

 

The City of Wabash will have various milling and paving projects 

throughout October, including one Norfolk Southern project. Please plan 

accordingly and find alternate routes.  

Week of October 7: The Street Department will mill and pave Allen St. 

October 14-21: Norfolk Southern will close the Wabash St. railroad 

crossing, between Hill St. and Sinclair St., for one week to complete 

track maintenance. 

Week of October 14: Parkway Dr. from Highland Dr. to Stitt St. and 

Highland Drive from Bondbrook Dr. to Parkway Dr. will be limited 

travel for milling and paving. 

Week of October 27: Stitt Street from Bond St. to 24 will be limited 

travel from Bond to 24 for milling and paving. 

We appreciate your patience as these important improvements are 

completed.  

 

 

 


